
Dear new students

■＠m.titech.ac.jp email address

Please be sure to check the email sent 
from the university to your email address.

・Important notices regarding classes starting in April
will be distributed by universities and systems.

・It is convenient to configure the transfer settings
to your own mobile phone.

■EPS Bulletin board site for classes
http://www.geo.titech.ac.jp/classes/pukiwiki/edit.php

EPS Department Chair 
EPS Graduate Course Head 
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